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Comments for Public Posting: The homeless population has significantly impacted our
community. As a young female, I do not feel safe walking on San
Vicente near the VA center, or other parks on the west side as
these spaces have been overtaken by those without homes. The
beach is one of the few spaces that I can walk freely amongst
other community members. The homeless crisis does need to be
addressed, however our community should not have to give up
another public space.



